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       SAINT LEON ARMENIAN CHURCH 
 

 
December, 2019 
 
Dear Parishioners and Friends:                                                                                                               
 
December is now upon us and we have just celebrated Giving-Tuesday (on Dec 3rd #GivingTuesday) which kicks off our “season 
of giving”, and so just as in years past, there is no better time to announce our annual Saint Leon Armenian Church Holiday 
50/50 raffle event!  Did you know that in 2019 our annual 50/50 raffle was our second largest fundraiser for our parish, placing 
only behind our Food Festival?  Please consider participating and help make this year’s annual 50/50 fundraiser a great 
success.  Be part of the excitement and enjoy the chance to win the big cash prize while supporting Saint Leon.  Last year’s first 
place winner enjoyed $6,360 in cash winnings! There are only six hundred tickets available and a total of ten cash prizes. 
 

This year’s tickets are $100 each OR three tickets for $250. 
 

Fifty Percent (50%) of the total dollar amount collected will be distributed to the winners.  
The prizes will be awarded as follows:     

1st Prize – 20.0% or up to $12,000 
                2nd Prize – 8.0% or up to $4,800 
                3rd Prize – 6.0% or up to $3,600 
                4th Prize – 4.0% or up to $2,400 
                5th Prize – 3.0% or up to $1,800 
                6th Prize – 3.0% or up to $1,800 
                7th Prize – 2.4% or up to $1,440 
                8th Prize – 1.8% or up to $1,080 
                9th Prize – 1.2% or up to $720 
                10th Prize – 0.6% or up to $360 
 
If you are interested in purchasing one or more tickets, please contact me or see any Parish Council Member and we will be sure 
to get you as many tickets as you desire.   
 
Please note, this year’s Holiday drawing will be held on Sunday January 19th, 2020 at Saint Leon Armenian Church during 
hospitality hour in Abajian Hall (at approximately 1:00 PM).  We look forward to seeing you there (although your attendance 
is not required for eligibility).  
 
Thank you for supporting our Saint Leon Armenian Church and this year’s annual holiday fundraising event.   We wish you and 
your loved ones a peaceful and joyous Thanksgiving and Christmas season. If you have any questions please contact me 
at (908) 500-4670 or at jessourian@comcast.net. 
 
With warm wishes, 
Vicken Jessourian 
50/50 Holiday-Raffle Event Committee Chairman 
______________________________________________________________________________________________________ 
 
Thank you for your support! 


